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August 14th, 2024 
 
 
Dear Players, Parents, Coaches, and Volunteers, 

 

As the president of Caledon Minor Hockey, it is my great pleasure to welcome you 

to another exciting season of minor hockey. Whether you’re a returning player or 

new to our community, I’m thrilled to have you join us for what promises to be a 

fun and rewarding year on the ice. 

Our organization is committed to providing a positive and inclusive environment 

where young athletes can develop their skills, build friendships, and learn the 

values of teamwork and sportsmanship. We have a fantastic group of dedicated 

coaches and volunteers who work tirelessly to ensure every player has a 

memorable and fulfilling experience. 

As we kick off this season, I encourage everyone to embrace the challenges, 

celebrate the victories and, most importantly, enjoy the game. Hockey is more 

than just a sport, it’s a community that brings us together and teaches us lessons 

that extend far beyond the rink. 

Thank you for your continued support and participation in our association. Let’s 

make this season one to remember! 

Wishing you all the best on and off the ice. 

 

Sincerely,   

Franco Gallese 
President CMHA 
 

 


